OFFICIAL NOTICE 
OF PRELIMINARY CERTIFICATION FOR
FISCAL YEAR 2022


The Shelburne Board of Assessors announces that the preliminary certification of the FY 2022 values has been received from the Department of Revenue’s Bureau of Local Assessment after their review. This notification marks the Five (5) business day disclosure period from November 17th through November 23rd, excluding the weekend as required for public disclosure under DOR regulations.

These reassessments were completed by Patriot Properties. Values were calculated at “Full and Fair Cash Value” using sales data based on calendar year 2020 sales for single family, condos, and apartments. For all other property classes both 2019 and 2020 sales were utilized. As a result of the revaluation there was an average overall increase of approximately 7% for single family homes, a decrease of approximately 1% for condominiums, and an increase of approximately 6% for multifamily properties overall. Taxpayers are reminded that these values are indicative of market value on January 1, 2021, and are no way an indication of current market values.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Valuations can be reviewed on the Board of Assessors web page at https://www.townofshelburne.com/g/40/Board-of-Assessors , or we have a copy of the values in the foyer of the Town Hall. Taxpayers may contact the Assessors office with questions during working hours of Monday and Tuesday 7:30am to 4:00pm and Thursday 8:00am to 12:00pm. 
